
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

12th January 2024 
 
Re: University of Northampton Information Day  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am delighted to share with you details of an upcoming school trip to the University of Northampton. The 
university has kindly agreed to host Corby Technical School on Friday 26th January to provide students with 
further information regarding post 18 destinations. There will be several schools on site and students will have 
the opportunity to meet students from other institutions, mirroring the experience of attending university. 
Activities on the day will include information regarding university study, apprenticeships, budgeting and student 
finance. 
 
We will depart from school at 8.45am, students must arrive at school by 8.30am at the very latest. We will return 
to school at approximately 3.00pm. The full cost of the coach travel to and from the University will be covered by 
Corby Technical School and the event itself is free to attend. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend, please give your consent via their Wisepay account.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Muckett via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org if you have any 
questions.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 
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